
From: Wiedemeier, Douglas (DFW)
To: ECY RE SWRO SEPA COORDINATOR; SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Cc: Rothwell, Rebecca (ECY)
Subject: RE: ECY SEPA 201801179 - Beginner"s Hole Erosion Correction - Comments
Date: Thursday, March 22, 2018 1:46:07 PM

Ms. Mendoza-
 
WDFW acknowledges your comments regarding the need for a shoreline substantial development
permit.  WDFW has already begun the application process with Cowlitz County.  WDFW is also
seeking a Corp permit and a Hydraulic Project Approval.
 
Thank you!
 
Doug Wiedemeier
WDFW
Capital and Asset Management Program
Fish and Wildlife Biologist
360-902-8422
 
 
 

From: ECY RE SWRO SEPA COORDINATOR 
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 12:05 PM
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk2@dfw.wa.gov>
Cc: Wiedemeier, Douglas (DFW) <Douglas.Wiedemeier@dfw.wa.gov>; Rothwell, Rebecca (ECY)
<rebs461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Subject: ECY SEPA 201801179 - Beginner's Hole Erosion Correction - Comments
Importance: High
 
Ms. Wood,
 
Attached are Ecology’s comments for the Beginner's Hole Erosion Correction Project (Ecology SEPA
No. 201801179).  This is the original final copy.  Comments are due today 3/22/18.
 
Please reply to this message for confirmation.
 
*Please use the correct acronym “ECY” for the Department of Ecology (DOE is US Department of
Energy).*
 
 
 
Sonia Mendoza
WA Department of Ecology
SEPA Unit
360-407-7676
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